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Richard’s Ramble! As we enter another new year, we tend to think back over 

the one that has just closed. 2016 included the passing of many celebrities, such as David 
Bowie, Alan Rickman and Victoria Wood. It included fighting and wars in the Middle East, 
with the accompanying refugee crisis. Then there were the surprises of Brexit and the 
election of Donald Trump as the US President. All of this adds up to a lot of turbulence 
that has given rise to a lot of anxiety within society. 
Thinking about this, I was reminded of the prayer of Moses in Exodus 33:15, ‘Then Moses 
said to him, “If your Presence does not go with us, do not send us up from here.”’ 
As we face the future and enter another uncertain year, it is the presence of God with us 
that will enable us to endure all that is ahead. Without the presence of God, we are 
hopeless, but with the presence of God we can achieve much and we can rest in his 
peace knowing that he has all things in hand. I would encourage you to make that your 
prayer – ‘Lord, let your presence go with us as we enter 2017’. God bless, Richard  
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Vision Day - Sunday 29th January 
A reflection on all that God would do among us in the 
coming year. Finishing with a shared lunch together. 
  

FREEDOM IN CHRIST course starts on Thursday 19th January at St Mary’s Church Hall, 7:15-
9:15pm. The Freedom in Christ course first helps people grasp all that happened the moment 
they became Christians: who we are in Christ; the truth of God's unconditional love; why 
there is no condemnation; why we don't have to languish in cycles of sin, negative thinking 
and hopelessness. But good teaching on its own is not enough. Although the key to freedom 
is knowing the truth (John 8:32), simply telling people the truth doesn't mean that they really 
know it. This 13 week course is open to everyone. Please let Angie know if you are wanting to 
attend to ensure enough course materials are available on the night.   

 

Monday’s:  
- Oranges & Lemons: weekly 10am @ Molescroft Pavilion. 
- 16-21’s: 1st & 3rd Monday’s from 4:30pm @ BCC offices. 

 

Tuesday’s:  
- Homegroups: weekly from 8pm @ various locations. 

There are three to choose from speak to Jon & Nina, 
David & Marie Miller, Angie or Christine & Rowland. 

- Residential Home service: monthly 6:30pm @ Lindum 
House. 
 

Wednesday’s: 
- Bible Book Club: monthly at 8pm @ Richard’s house. 

 

Friday’s: 
- Ladies Bible Study: weekly from 10am @ BCC offices. 
- Men & Coffee: weekly at 10:15am @ The Cross Keys. 
- Prayer Focus Group: monthly from 7:30pm @ Weel. 
- Purpose Driven Pint: fortnightly 8pm @ Monks Walk 

~~~~~~~~~~~ 
For further information or details on who to contact for 

any of the activities mentioned above ask a member of the 
welcome team or visit the BCC website: 

http://www.beverleycommunitychurch.org/ 

Here are some BCC ‘in the week’ activities: 

http://www.beverleycommunitychurch.org/


 
Want to be part of a group or volunteer for an activity or make suggestions for the BCC News content?  

You can, by speaking to one of the leaders, by email: info@beverleycommunitychurch.org, by visiting our website: 

www.beverleycommunitychurch.org or the Church Offices: 49a Saturday Market Beverley. HU17 9AA. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHAT’S ON AT BCC IN DECEMBER? 

 

Oranges & Lemons a baby and toddler group 
run by BCC volunteers. It is held every Monday 
throughout term time at Molescroft Pavilion 
starting at 10am and finishing around 11:30am. 
In general, help on a Monday morning would 
be greatly welcome on a rota basis, see Angie, 
Shirley or Yvonne (starting back 11th January).  
Tasks could include one/all of the following:  
9am Getting toys out 

10:15am Preparing tea and coffee 
Serving and clearing away;  
11:15am Putting toys away;  
11:20am Leading singing of nursery rhymes.  
We get 20-30 adults plus toddlers weekly; it is a 
great chance to serve the locals and to chat.  

 

How can I help during the week? 

Thought about serving? 
There are many opportunities to serve at BCC: 

- Setting Up / Down 

- PA Management 

- Teas & Coffees 

- Welcome Team 

- Children and Youth Work 

- Social Event Planning & Delivery 
Just ask one of the volunteers already working 

in the area of your choice and they will let you 

know who you will need to speak to. 

How can I help on a Sunday? 
WHAT’S ON AT BCC IN JANUARY 

 

For further information visit the BCC website: http://www.beverleycommunitychurch.org/ 
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